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• A map of the Project site and surrounding areas 

• The Project’s expected development and construction timeline  

• Information of community benefits and potential impacts 

As part of a planned application to the Alberta Utilities Commission (AUC) for approval to construct and operate the 
Lethbridge One facility, NU-E is providing a copy of the AUC brochure Public Involvement. The document has been 
prepared by the AUC to inform the public of the AUC application process and the means for public involvement. This 
document can also be viewed on the AUC website www.auc.ab.ca.  

Development work is ongoing, including but not limited to, design of the project layout, public consultation, 
environmental assessments, wildlife studies, and permitting activities. NU-E is committed to use best efforts to minimize 
the impact on the community, environment, and wildlife. NU-E is dedicated to consultation for the life of the project, 
providing all necessary project specific information in an honest, respectful, and timely manner to all stakeholders and 
Aboriginal groups potentially directly and/or adversely impacted by the project.  

Further information will be circulated as the project progresses. Your feedback is encouraged for consideration of 
project development, design, and operation where applicable and practical. Project information can be found on our 
website www.nu-ecorp.com.  

If you have any questions, please contact me.  

 

 
 

 
 

   
 

 

following information is included:
specific information, and (2) invite you to our Open House February 18, 2022, at the Coast Hotel in Lethbridge. The 
I have prepared this letter and the enclosed Project Information Newsletter to (1) notify and provide you with project 

Westside Drive W Lethbridge Alberta (SW 10-9-22-W4M).
Highway 3, west of Westside Drive, north of 2nd Avenue West and east of 30th Street West, municipal address 2910 
Lethbridge One is proposed to be located on approximately 80 acres of privately owned agricultural land, south of 

solar farm, substation and connection are collectively called Lethbridge One.
operated solar development company proposing to construct and operate a solar farm in the City of Lethbridge. The 
My name is Pamela Pelletier, I am the Development Manager for NU-E Corp. (NU-E). NU-E is a Canadian owned and 

Dear Neighbor and Stakeholder(s),

RE: Lethbridge One Solar Power Project Open House Invitation

February 7, 2022

6404-6A Street SE Calgary, AB T2H 2B7
Pamela@nu-ecorp.com Cell 403-860-5685
Development Manager, NU-E Corp.
Pamela Pelletier

http://www.auc.ab.ca/
http://www.nu-ecorp.com/
mailto:Pamela@nu-ecorp.com
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Public Open House 
Lethbridge One Solar Power Project  

 

We are please to invite you to meet our team, 
learn more about the project and provide your 
feedback at our Public Open House.  

 

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 18, 2022 

4:00PM TO 8:00PM 

     Coast Hotel 526 Mayor Magrath Drive S. in Lethbridge 

 
Restrictions Exemption Program in effect  
Guest of the Open House are required to bring proof of vaccination/negative test 
results/medical exemptions documents.  


